
Dear friends of the UWC National Committee of Canada (NCC),

It's that exciting time of year when UWC candidates across Canada have completed their
selection activities and interviews, and we are working hard behind the scenes to match the
top students to their best fit UWC campus. Thanks to the generous support of schools (and
their donors), each year we are able to place Canadians from a wide variety of economic
backgrounds at UWCs around the world.

However, tuition costs are rising across the movement, and the amount of funding that is
being asked of the NCC to bring to the schools (either through parent contributions or
scholarships) increases annually. If these pressures continue, it will be harder and harder to
place all of our selected students, and particularly those presenting the greatest need.

This is why I am reaching out to you today. The NCC needs your help. There is currently a
'Dare 2 Dream' scholarship available, which would help us send an additional Canadian
with great financial need to UWC this year. In order to be able to bid on this offer, we need
to be sure we can contribute $5000 in scholarship money. Can you help us reach this
objective by this time next week?

Your donations help us make sure the next generation of UWCers are getting the same
opportunities as they did in our time, and truly move the needle on our ability to send our
candidates to UWCs around the world.

Thanks for your consideration, and stay warm,

Jamie Leanne Ronson

Vice Chair, UWC National Committee of Canada Board of Directors

Chair, Fundraising and Scholarships Committee of the UWC NCC

UWC-USA '04 Alumni

https://donate-can.keela.co/uwcnccmonthlygiving


Click Here to Donate
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If you need any help or have any questions you can reach us by email at
nationalcommittee@pearsoncollege.ca

The office for the UWC National Committee of Canada is located at Canada's UWC, Lester
B. Pearson College of the Pacific on the shores of Pedder Bay on Vancouver Island, BC.
Located on the unceded territory of the Sc’ianew (Beecher Bay) First Nation.

The mailing address for the office is:

UWC NCC
650 Pearson College Drive
Victoria B.C.
Canada V9C 4H7

No longer want to receive our emails? UNSUBSCRIBE HERE.

https://donate-can.keela.co/uwcnccmonthlygiving
https://www.facebook.com/UWCNCCanada
https://www.facebook.com/UWCNCCanada
http://www.ca.uwc.org/
http://www.ca.uwc.org/
https://www.instagram.com/uwc_canada/
https://www.instagram.com/uwc_canada/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCq4--jAUrRipqX0wtmYcGMA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCq4--jAUrRipqX0wtmYcGMA
mailto://nationalcommittee@pearsoncollege.ca
mailto://nationalcommittee@pearsoncollege.ca
mailto:nationalcommittee@pearsoncollege.ca

